
Raise Your Game 

Train with Top International Coaches 

at the 

Vancouver International Field Hockey Development Camp 

May 16​th​ -18​th 

Rutledge Field, West Vancouver 

  

(March 9,  2020, Vancouver) – 

The first VIFHDC provides world class coaching to players over three days of 

intense drills, skill development, and games. The camp is open to female 

field hockey players aged 14-18 from across Canada interested in raising 

their game. This camp is open to all skill levels. 

A team of international coaches will be led by Netherlands born Tjerk van 

Herwaarden, Head Coach of Harvard University. Tjerk will design and run the 

camp with coaches from around the world including ​Field Hockey Canada 

NextGen Women’s Head Coach​, Patrick Tshutshani.  

Athletes will also learn about opportunities to continue their study at an 

information seminar by Marina Meijer, Director at UStudy, a Vancouver 

based international education consultancy. Focus of the seminar will be on 

the education and varsity field hockey system in Canada and abroad, as well 

as the application process and funding opportunities. 



This event provides Canadian players with a unique advantage in advancing 

their athletic and academic careers. Passionate players from anywhere in 

Canada are invited to attend the camp.  

Saturday, May 16​th​ to Monday, May 18​th​ from 9 am - 5 pm each day. 

Registration fee is $450 CAN for the three-day camp, which includes 

training, games, learning sessions, snacks & drinks. Register early, because 

space is limited.  

For more information about the event go to​ ​www.vifhdc.ca  

Follow us on TWITTER, Facebook, and INSTAGRAM 

For enquiries contact: ​info@vifhdc.ca 

About VIFHDC: This camp is being organized by SEAtoSKY FHC, a 

not-for-profit club based on the North Shore of Vancouver. 
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